
THE  YEAR 4 SCOOP
TERM 2 .  WEEK 2

ST JOSEPH'S PRIMARY SCHOOL

TAKE A PEEK!
MOTHERS DAY LITURGY

- 10/05/19
 

MOTHERS DAY -
12/05/19

 
FIRST COMMUNION

PARENT WORKSHOP -
29/05/19

 
PUPIL FREE DAY -

31/05/19
 

FIRST HOLY
COMMUNION MASS -

23/06/19

WELCOME BACK

Welcome back everyone to an exciting Term 2. I hope
everyone is well rested after the holidays and are ready to
learn. We've got a jam packed term, which I am very
excited about.
 
English - 
In writing this term, we are starting off looking at Poetry.
The students will create their own poetry portfolio with 10
different types of poems in there. I hope everyone is ready
to get their creative juices flowing.
 
Art - 
In Art we will be exploring the use of line, colour and
shapes within a piece of art.
 
Health - 
In Health, we will be exploring situations and how they may
make us feel. We will look at ways we can remain safe, and
different things we can do to help ourselves.
 
 



"Strive for
progress not
perfection."

Maths - 
In Maths, we are covering several different
concepts, explained below.
 IMPROPER FRACTION - 
Understand and convert between fractions and
mixed numbers using number lines and diagrams.
SUBTRACTION MENTAL STRATEGIES - 
Explore and choose appropriate mental
subtraction strategies such as the compensation
strategy and rounding to solve subtraction
problems.
TIME - 
Investigate and record am and pm time to the
minute. Convert between common units of time.

Religious Education - 
Throughout the first 5 weeks of term we will have
a strong focus on the Eucharist. Students will be
taught the meaning of Eucharist and what it
means to receive their First Eucharist. 
 
Digital Technologies - 
Through digital technologies we will be looking at
how technology has changed over time. We will
compare technology past and present. We'll then
explore what a digital system is and how to use
software.
 
If you would like to contact me about anything
please feel free:
teagan.dallimore@cewa.edu.au
 

History - 
In History, we will be looking at different
explorers, and researching information
about their lives.
 
PBL -
In PBL we will continue working hard to
complete our final project.
 
Homework - 
A new homework booklet has been sent
home with your child. These will be
completed the same way as last term,
which means they are sent home on a
Monday and not expected back until Friday.
There are additional math questions in the
booklet this term, and the students will be
told what these questions are at the
beginning of the week.


